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Dear Mayor Mike Hurley,

We have invested our families savings into the home we live in. We need more control in who
we share our home with. Renters have destroyed our home in the past and short term rentals
allows us to afford to stay in our home making the gap of affordability a little better without
risking our home to long term rentals . We also have family coming to stay with us frequently
and this gives us the freedom to host our family. Basically we are asking for the basic human
right to have the right to have who we want in our home that we have paid for.

Regards, 
Nabeela Kabani
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